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School Closure Mid-March  

The Chinese School of San Diego have spent several weeks learning about 

Coronavirus (COVID-19). Our school policy is fully compliant with San Diego 

Unified School District (SDUSD) and with the news announced by SDUSD, 

we have decided to switch to online learning beginning on Saturday, April 25th, 

2020. The school term extended to May 30th, 2020 to make up for the missed 

hours.  

2019 End of the Year Survey 

Students’ and parents’ feedback is very important to us as we continue to 

improve our Chinese program. The survey covered school arrangement, 

extracurricular activities, teachers, school app, distance learning, and summer 

tutoring program. Parents and students appreciated the staff and teachers for 

keeping the school running during a challenging time. Thank you for everyone 

participating and we will do our best to keep the good work and improve our program. 

2020 Online Summer Conference 

On July 20th, 2020, our staff attended the 2020 Online Summer Conference. The training sponsored by the 

Southern California Council of Chinese Schools (SCCCS). There are approximately 120 teachers from various 

Chinese schools attended this training. The presenter Ms. Amy Huang pointed out that most of the Chinese 

schools are facing the same crisis or difficulties such as looking for the school site, principal, teachers, and 

students. Another presenter Ms. Christina Lin introduced some digital tools to 

improve student engagement and teaching effectiveness in a distance learning 

environment. 

2020-2021 School Year Teacher Meeting 
With the recent news announced by SDUSD, we have decided to temporarily 

start our school year fully online until we see a decrease in cases for us to open 

physically. We have researched and prepared equipment, as well as teaching 

software to give our students and teachers a much better experience in remote 

learning. On August 22nd, 2020, our teachers and staff attended the first teacher 

meeting. We have a new teacher joining our CSSD family. Our school principal 

Mr. Terry introduced the interactive whiteboard system to our teachers. 

 

EVENTS 

v 2020 – 2021 School 
Registration 
–  May to July 

v First Day of School 
– 08/29/2020 

CHINESE FESTIVALS 

v Qing Ming Jie 
 – 04/04/2020 

v Dragon Boat Festival 
 –  06/25/2020 

v Chinese Valentine’s Day 
 –  08/25/2020 

v Mid-Autumn Festival 
 –  10/01/2020 

 

 

 

CONTACT US 

Chinese School of San Diego 
5075 Ruffin Road Ste A 

San Diego, CA 92123 

 
Phone: (858) 565-8008 

Fax: (858) 278-8899 

E- Mail: 

chineseschoolsd@yahoo.com 

Website: 
www.chineseschoolsd.com 

 


